
Sincerely, 

es L. Shanks 
irector of Public Works & Utilities 

January 4, 1994 

Doralyn Genova, Chair 
Mesa County Board of Commissioners 
750 Main Street 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

City of Grand Junction, Colorado 
250 North Fifth Street 

81501-2668 
FAX: (303) 244-1599 

Dear Commissioner Genova: 

Enclosed is a copy of the information that was presented and 
discussed at the December 6, 1993 meeting with the Fruitvale Water 
& Sanitation District Board, several City Council members and you. 

The list of material includes the following: 

1. Ledger sheet prepared by Fruitvale showing account billing 
errors. 

2. City Ordinance No. 1849 altering the structure of and 
increasing the rates for the use of the sewerage system for 
the City of Grand Junction, November 20, 1979. 

3. Fruitvale Resolution of concurrence in requirements of the 
Environmental Protection Agency and 'the Water Quality 
Commission and accepting.  Joint Ordinance and Resolution of the 
City of Grand Junction and Mesa County, February 5, 1980. 

4. Joint Ordinance and Resolution of the City of Grand Junction 
and Mesa County regulating the use of sewers and providing 
charges thereof, March 26, 1980. 

5. Letter from Utilities Director James Patterson to EPA 
transmitted copy of the Fruitvale resolution supporting 
City/County ordinances for sewer use, March 26, 1980. 

6. Letter from Utilities Director James Patterson to Fruitvale 
transmitting supplemental agreement between Fruitvale and the 
City of Grand Junction, July 21, 1980. 

7. Supplemental Agreement between Fruitvale and the City amending 
the 1959 agreement between the parties and adopting the rate 
structure, August 5, 1980. 

Also enclosed is a copy of a January 3, 1994 letter from the City 
to Fruitvale Sanitation District. 

xc: City Council 
Fruitvale Water & Sanitation District 
Mark Achen 
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